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LICENSEE: PPL SUSQUEHANNA, LLC 
 
FACILITY: SUSQUEHANNA STEAM ELECTRIC STATION UNITS 1 AND 2 
 
SUBJECT: SUMMARY OF MAY 19, 2009, ANNUAL ASSESSMENT MEETING WITH PPL 

SUSQUEHANNA, LLC 
 
 
On May 19, from 2:30 pm to 5:30 pm, an Annual Assessment Meeting was conducted at the 
Susquehanna Energy Information Center in Berwick Pennsylvania, between the Nuclear 
Regulatory Commission (NRC) and PPL Susquehanna, LLC (PPL).  The NRC requested the 
meeting with PPL management to discuss the NRC=s assessment of the safety performance of 
the Susquehanna Steam Electric Station Units 1 and 2 for the calendar year 2008. 
 
The NRC presented and discussed its assessment of the safety performance of Susquehanna 
for the period of January 1 through December 31, 2008.  The NRC presentation included 
information on the Reactor Oversight Process (ROP), summary of national performance 
assessment results, and the results of NRC=s performance assessment for Susquehanna.  As 
part of this regulatory performance meeting, PPL presented its perspective regarding the plant=s 
performance during 2008 and operational goals for 2009.  
 
Members of the public, representatives of the Pennsylvania Department of Environmental 
Protection, and PPL employees observed the meeting.  At the end of the meeting between the 
NRC and PPL, public attendees were offered the opportunity to communicate with the NRC 
regarding PPL’s performance at Susquehanna and the role of the agency in ensuring safe plant 
operations.  Questions from the public were addressed by the NRC.   
 
The NRC=s assessment letter can be found in ADAMS with an Accession Number of 
ML090620789.  The annual assessment meeting notice with the attached meeting agenda can 
be found in ADAMS package ML091050041.  The NRC slides can be located in ADAMS with an 
Accession Number of ML091520130.  ADAMS is accessible from the NRC Web site at 
http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html. 
 
Additionally, during the meeting the NRC indicated that another Public Meeting would be held 
on July 6, 2009, to discus the status of the safety conscious work environment (SCWE) at the 
site.  The SCWE meeting notice with the attached agenda can be found in ADAMS with 
Accession Number of ML091480583 

 

Sincerely, 
 
    /RA/ 
 

 
Paul G. Krohn, Chief 
Projects Branch 4 
Division of Reactor Projects 
 

Enclosures:  Public Meeting Sign in Sheet 
            NRC Slides 



2 
 

 
 

          Questions Submitted by Member of Public 
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Sincerely,     /RA/ 
 

Paul G. Krohn, Chief 
Projects Branch 4 
Division of Reactor Projects 
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